To

Office of the Executive Engineer Electric Division JPDCL Udhampur.
(Email id:-xenmreudh@gmail.com)

The Chief Conservator of Forests,
Nodal Officer(FCA),
Jammu.

No: - ED/Udh/ 7)1 615 Dated:- q{ /')ﬂ)— ¢ 29

Subject: - Regarding Withdrawal Forest Case Proposal No. FP/JK/VELEC/124813/2021.

R/Sir

This is in ref. to above cited subject, it is informed to your goodself that during
joint verification of village : Thanua, Census Code: 4918-001, dated 14-11-
2021, we along with concern forest officials have proposed a New route
alignment for 11KV line passing through forest area, but due to some technical
issue we were unable to update on Parivesh Portal .Therefore we have applied
for fresh forest case under Proposal No. FP/JK/VELEC/150054.So, kindly allow
us to withdraw Forest Case Proposal No. FP/JK/VELEC/124813/2021.

Yours Faithfully

~

Exec%i‘\j E{l%

Electric Division JPDCL
Udhampur.

Copy to the:-

1
2
3

Divisional Forest Officer, Udhampur.
Chief Manager PGCIL Udhampur for information.

Assistant Executive Engineer Electric Sub Division-Chenani Udhampur for
information.



